
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Our school has access to a wonderful web-based program called 

Study Island.  If you have internet access, your child can use Study 

Island at home and at school to practice his/her math and language 

arts skills. 

 

To log in, go to www.studyisland.com.  Your child’s log in 

information, which is case sensitive, is: 

 

Username:  FirstnameLastname@BRMS 

Password:  Chester 

 

The program will prompt you to change the password once you are 

logged in.  Please note that if your child previously changed the 

password but doesn’t remember it, you can contact the office to 

retrieve it. 

 

We are excited about the potential benefits this program can bring to 

our students, and we encourage you to take advantage of the 

opportunity by using Study Island. 

 

Please feel free to contact Study Island at 1-800-419-3191 or 

support@studyisland.com if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert Mullen 

Principal 

 

 


